
ABOUT PUPPAPALOOZA AT THE PIER

The Pennsylvania SPCA’s 2nd Annual Puppapalooza at the Pier will be held at Morgan’s Pier the 
evening of Thursday, August 30, 2018.  

For over 150 years, the Pennsylvania SPCA has been a leader in protecting the most vulnerable 
and at-risk animals throughout the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania. With all of the PSPCA’s 
financial support coming from individuals, proceeds from events like Puppapalooza at the Pier 
have become essential to sustaining the lifesaving work of the organization. 

This year’s Puppapalooza at the Pier will be hosted by Philadelphia Phillies’s infielder, J.P. 
Crawford. 

The purpose of Puppapalooza at the Pier is to raise funds and awareness for the PSPCA’s 
overall mission, showcase some of our adoptable animals, and bring together friends and 
supporters of the PSPCA to revel in the city’s love of animals, baseball and its most-treasured 
home team. 

The event will feature Philadelphia Phillies celebrity bartenders, an appearance by the Phillie 
Phanatic, and the beloved Ballgirls. The evening will also include a VIP Cocktail reception, 
beverages and ballpark fare, raffles and a silent auction, and yard games with the Phillies. 

We expect around 350 guests to attend this year’s Puppapalooza at the Pier.

EVENT LOGISTICS

•	 VIP Cocktails: 5:30 p.m. - 6:15 p.m.

•	 Puppapalooza: 6:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m.

•	 VIP Tickets: $75

•	 General admission: $40

Sponsorship packages are available starting at $1,000.   
Please contact Maura Murphy at mmurphy@pspca.org for more information.
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